
STARRING WHO?
hh STaRRing You hh
hthe CLasS of 62! h

Discover Renee’s Saturday Secret. 
See how many times Ron Wand re-
turns to the buffet (Hey Ron, don’t 
forget to floss). Decide for yourself 
if we’re ready for The Golf Chan-
nel. This is without a doubt the most 
amazing WFB Class of ‘62 50th Re-
union Video ever made. Also the only 
one - clearly a collector’s item. If you 
already paid, we’ll be sending it to you 
in time to scare the grandchildren for 
the holidays. If we don’t have your $10 
yet, operators are standing by. Sort of. 
Actual details on the next page, 

BIG THANKS
to Bobbi & Jim!
Host and hostess 
with the mostest!! 
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hhHEY! ONLY $10hh
 Deal of the Half Century

FREE HAT!
(When you give to 

the Class Gift.)

Paste OFA tag here.

            See how we’ve
              all grown. Share

  all those      high-school memories that
  we’ve all     been trying to forget. 
  Discover     Renee’s Saturday Secret. 
  Party to      the max at Bobbi & Jim’s.
  Tour the      high school. Play around as
  we play       a round of golf. Then it’s time
  to rumble in the Harley Rumble Room.
  Video and photos shot by classmates: Carolyn Bates,   
  Marie Gieringer, Mike Lee, and Mr. & Mrs. Ronnie Wand.
  Music by Bruce Bendinger. (Hey, we were desperate.) 
  Not for resale. Want more copies? Send e-mail 
              to MHLee2020@comcast.net
                                  ©2012 

Directed and Edited by Mike Lee
Creative Director Bruce Bendinger

OW!

Years

OW!

Years
The Video

W
FB Class of ‘62 • The 50th Reunion Video!

W
FB Class of ‘62 • The 50th Reunion Video!

50 Years in the Making!
      The legendary video of the 
        legendary Whitefish Bay   
         Class of ‘62’s 50th
            Reunion.



	

HOW TO GET YOUR VIDEO
It’s $10 for one and $20 for two. Here’s what to do:

1     Pay with PayPal. All major credit cards. They take a cut, but 
what the heck. Go to our website and find the page cleverly titled 
ORDER YOUR DVD. Pay on the box labeled DONATE. (Sorry, 

but it was a pain to change it.)

2     Send Money. Send a check made out to Mike Lee and send it 
to: Mike Lee • 24780 W. Lake Shore Drive • Round Lake, IL 
60073. Again, make sure we have your correct mailing address. 

Mike and Bruce promise they’ll do the rest.

3     Remember the Class Gift. You can add extra on the PayPal 
page (the same DONATE box - we’ll figure it out). Or, better 
yet, cut a check according to easy instructions on the next page. 

By the way, you all look marvelous!

BACK STORY
THANKS TO EVERYONE  who 
helped make it happen. The Com-
mittee of classmates and a few 
who get extra thanks for helping 
make our video happen. Ron and 
Linda Wand and Carolyn Bates 
for their photography. Marie Gei-
ringer Kelley for the golf video 
and, most of all, director and video 
editor Mike Lee and his partner, 
Vicki Buresh. Oh yeah, and Bruce 
Bendinger. He helped, too.

BOOK REVIEW
WHeN not watching the 
class video, you might want to 
check out the recently published 
Bushville Wins! The Wild Saga 
of the 1957 Milwaukee Braves by 
John Klima. 
    It’s a great read and takes us back 
to a time we all remember fondly.
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TO: THE CLASS OF ’62                                                   RE: OUR CLASS GIFT
Greetings to all our WFB ’62 Classmates! 
    It was a wonderful 50th Reunion. Truly something to remember. Now we can make 
our class and our memories contribute to the school that helped us get our start.
    The Class of  ‘62 Organizing Committee did a lot of  hard work to ensure the suc-
cess of  our August reunion. As we worked to organize that celebration we talked about 
ways to make our celebration even more lasting and meaningful.  
    How? With a Class Gift! Thanks to classmate, Gary Rosenberg, we’ve just made 
a great start, providing a $1,000 scholarship to a most worthy graduating WFB high 
school senior. This scholarship was given “on behalf  of  the class of  1962” and as Gary 
noted, “It was my pleasure to have donated the money for that purpose.” 
    Now we’re asking you, the Class of  1962, to help keep it going.  
    Let’s reflect on how our education from this excellent high school helped each of  us 
prepare for our individual success over these past 50 years – so as we get together to 
celebrate, let’s also contribute to the “Class of  1962 Gift.” 
    Your contribution will help extend this award into the future. 
    Working with the Reunion Committee and the Whitefish Bay Public Education Foun-
dation (affiliated with the Greater Milwaukee Foundation), we’ve established a goal of  
an additional $25,000 and we’re already making good progress, with $5000 so far.
    At the $25,000 level, the Greater Milwaukee Foundation will increase its impact 
– turning it into an interest-generating account. Let’s see if  we can do hit that target.
     The Foundation assures us that (1) every penny of  the endowment will go to the stu-
dent recipients, (2) the award can be used for continuing education at any college, uni-
versity, trade or vocational school in the nation and that, (3) the funds will be distrib-
uted to the student by the student’s chosen school without any reduction for overhead 
(administrative costs). That means our Class Gift will be used entirely for educational 
purposes. Donations are tax deductible.
    Make checks payable to “Whitefish Bay Public Education Foundation,” (not 
to the Class of  1962). Be sure to put “Class of  1962 Gift” on the check memo. Send 
checks to: Whitefish Bay Public Education Foundation • 1200 E. Fairmount Ave. • 
Whitefish Bay, WI 53217 • On behalf  of  your classmates, thank you.
    If  you have questions or comments, contact our Class Gift expert. Gary Rosenberg.   
    He’s just re-located from Indianapolis to Milwaukee. You can reach him by e-mail at 
Grosenbe@iupui.edu or at 414-270-1032.
    Thanks in advance for your support. 

 Your Class of  ’62 Reunion Committee


